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From: Southend-on-Sea Borough Council <southend@jdi-consult.net>
Sent: 09 December 2016 22:51

To:

Subject: Representation received. ID:2504

richard carpenter,
Thank you for your representation which we received as follows:

Representation ID: 2504

Document: Southend Central Area Action Plan (SCAAP) - Revised Proposed Submission 2016
Section: Policy DS5 - Transport, Access and Public Realm

Support/Object: Object

Have not read report, just received an email from adventure island asking customers to respond to proposal to cut
car parking from seafront. If this is the case | do think out of town visitors will be put off from coming to visit the
seafront

CHANGE TO PLAN

keep parking along seafront

The document is unsound because it is not:
iv. Consistent with national policy

How you would like your representation to be considered at the independent
examination: Written representation.

This email is acknowledgement of the receipt of your representation. It is NOT confirmation that the representation
has yet been registered. You will not receive any further notification by email that your representation has been
registered until the end of the participation period.





